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San Francisco Bay Area Rapid Transit District’s
Office of Civil Rights

Invites you to an Informational Meeting on

Thursday, May 7, 2009
4:00 P.M. — 6:00 P.M.
Joseph P. Bort Metro Center
101 Eighth Street
Oakland, CA 94607

BART

BART will host this informational meeting to provide an update on its plans
to reinstate DBE goals on federally-funded construction contracts.

If you would like a copy of the Study prior to the meeting, let us know and
one will be emailed to you. You can also download a copy of the Study
after May 4, 2009, from BART’s website, www.bart.gov/ocr.

Seating is Limited. Please RSVP by 5:00 P.M., May 6, 2009

Please Print or Type:
Mr./Mrs.:
Title:

Company:

Mailing
Address:

Telephone:
Fax:

Email
Address:

Direct questions to Bendu Griffin, bgriffi@bart.gov or to 510-464-7657. To
confirm your attendance, please complete the registration form and fax it
to 510-464-7587 or email information to bgriffi@bart.gov by close of
business Wednesday, May 6, 2009.

Availability & Utilization Study



